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JOINT UNION SCHOOL DJSTRJCT 

Notice of Intent to Adopt a Draft Initial Study and Proposed 
Mitigated Negative Declaration 

CEQA PUBLIC REVIEW PERIOD: June 17, 2019 to July 17, 2019 

To: Public Agencies, Organizations and 
Other Interested Parties 

From: Loma Prieta Joint Union School District 
23800 Summit Road 
Los Gatos, CA 95033 

Subject: The Loma Prieta Joint Union School District (District) is releasing a Draft Initial Study and 
Proposed Mitigated Negative Declaration (IS/MND) for Loma Prieta School Domestic Water Supply 
Project (Project) for review and comment to all applicable agencies, organizations and interested persons. 
Reviewers should focus on the content and accuracy of the Draft IS/MND in discussing potential impacts 
upon the environment. This Notice oflntent to Adopt a Draft IS/MND is in compliance with the 
California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA). The Draft IS/MND is being circulated for a 30-day 
review period. Persons responding are urged to submit their comments in writing. Written comments 
should be delivered to the District's office, at the address listed below, by no later than 4:30 p.m. on 
July 17, 2019. Submittal of written comments via e-mail (Microsoft Word format) is also acceptable. 

Contact Person: Paul Harville, Director of Facilities 
Loma Prieta Joint Union School District 
23800 Summit Road 
Los Gatos CA, 95033 
( 408) 353-8632 Email: p.harvi11e@loma.k12.ca.us 

Project Description: The current domestic water supply system serving the schools and administrative 
offices at the District's Loma Prieta Campus at 23800 Summit Road are inadequate in terms of both 
quantity and quality. The proposed project would construct up to three wells and 1100 linear feet of 
pipeline would be constructed to serve the Loma Prieta School District's campus. Three potential 
locations for new wells have been identified near or on the School campus based on local hydrogeologic 
conditions. The project would drill and test wells at these three locations. Wells would be up to 250 feet 
deep. The proposed pipeline would extend from the wells across Summit Road ( over the roadway on the 
underside of the existing pedestrian bridge) and connect to the school's existing water supply system. 

Project and CEQA Public Hearing Date: A public meeting date for the public to review the project has 
been scheduled for July 26, 2019, time and location to be determined. Please check the District's website 
to confirm meeting time, date and location. 

CEQA Project Status: A Draft IS/MND has been prepared for this project pursuant to the provisions of 
CEQA. The Draft IS/MND prepared for this project demonstrates that the proposed project will not have 
any significant or unmitigatable effects on the environment. As a result of the adoption of this document 
and the implementation of the proposed mitigation measures, the proposed project will not have any 
significant or unmitigatable effects on the environment. The Draft IS/MND and all related analysis are 
available to the General Public at www.1oma.kl2.ca.us 
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